
 
 
 
 
         December 6, 2022 
 
 
The Honourable Karen Vecchio, MP Elgin-Middlesex-London Karen.Vecchio@parl.gc.ca  
The Honourable Rob Flack, MPP Elgin-Middlesex-London  rob.flack@pc.ola.org  
The Honourable Steve Clark, Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing 
steve.clark@pc.ola.org  
Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) amo@amo.on.ca 
Rural Ontario Municipal Association (ROMA) romachair@roma.on.ca  
Municipalities of Ontario  
 
RE: Federal Cannabis Act Review 
 
At its regular meeting held on December 1, 2022 the Malahide Township Council 
passed the following Resolution: 
 
No. 22–278 
Moved By: Mark Widner 
Seconded By: Chester Glinski 
 
THAT the Township of Malahide correspondence relating to the Federal 
Cannabis Act Review be circulated. 
 
Carried 
 
As per the above resolution, please find attached a copy of this correspondence for 
your information and consideration. 
 
Respectfully,  
 

 
 

 
Allison Adams, 
Manager of Legislative Services/Clerk 
 
 

mailto:Karen.Vecchio@parl.gc.ca
mailto:rob.flack@pc.ola.org
mailto:steve.clark@pc.ola.org
mailto:amo@amo.on.ca
mailto:romachair@roma.on.ca

